RECEIVED

Planning Board Town Building 380 Great Road Stow, MA 01775

SEP 17 2021

September 17, 2021

TOWN OF STOW PLANNING BOARD

Re: LOWER VILLAGE REVITALIZATION SUBCOMMITTEE, Seeking 5 Members

Dear Planning Board Members,

I respectfully seek to be appointed as a member of the Lower Village Revitalization Subcommittee. I have always believed in the right of ownership for our citizens and the importance of diversity and inclusion in our community. We need to keep a balance on the committee as we seek to revitalize the lower village.

Many of you know me from the meetings I have attended over the years. I possess all the qualifications outlined and have extensive experience in the areas you seek. In addition, I am a 42-year resident of Stow and I live in the Lower Village.

I grew up on Rte. 117 in Weston. I currently own 2 homes in Stow. I have owned 3 homes in town.

I am a business owner here in Stow as the Broker/Owner of Fisher & Associates. I started in Real Estate sales and development back in 1986. I have worked with developers and builders in the area including evaluating properties and price analysis for future subdivisions, while working with a national real estate brokerage's new homes division; worked on feasibility studies, cost and profit analysis. I can read basic engineering plans and building plans. As part of my work, we evaluated sites and options for development. This included water and sewage road access and design and siting of homes and buildings. Some had town water and sewage, others had private well and septic. My first subdivision was a small family one in Weston prior to becoming a realtor back in the early 80's.

I have history working in or on homes and developments in almost every community from Waltham to Leominster. I have sold many homes in Stow.

The Lower Village is more than business. It is the doorway entering Stow.

Sincerely.

Kathleen Fisher 1 White Pond Road Stow, MA 01775 978-660-4318